
MOMS & BABES 
LUNCHEON
We are having a moms and babes 
luncheon on Tuesday,
March 26, 2024 
from 11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
at the Community Services Boardroom.
Calling all moms and babes to come 
and join us for a nutritious meal and an 
educational session.

For more information and to sign up, 
email Janae at chr@xatsull.com
or call 250-989-2355
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